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CEREMONIAL RESOLUTIONS 

 
Thanking Janet Levy, outgoing President (by Maureen Meyers) 
 
Whereas Janet Levy has effectively served the Southeastern Archaeological Conference as 
President-Elect and President for the last four years.  
 
And whereas Janet has led SEAC with acumen, energy, and enthusiasm, upheld tradition while 
navigating a global pandemic, and encouraged honesty, collaboration, and collegiality among 
our members.  
 
And whereas she has especially shown leadership in continuing to support the work of the Task 
Force on Sexual Harassment and Assault while simultaneously creating a new Task Force on 
Diversity and Equity, deftly overseeing contract negotiations with Taylor & Francis, SEAC 
publishers, creating a virtual Business Meeting, and negotiating the delay of the Durham 
meeting.  
 
And whereas she likely longs to finally enjoy retirement but gave considerable amounts of her 
time and energy to supporting the growth of SEAC and the continued assurance of SEAC’s 
viability.  
 
Therefore be it resolved that the Southeastern Archaeological Conference extends its great 
appreciation to Janet Levy for strong leadership during unprecedented times, and thanks her 
sincerely for her dedication to archaeology and to SEAC.   


